Wentworth Falls Garden Club Inc.
Minutes - General Meeting 9 Feb 2017
Wentworth Falls School of Arts Hall

President — Celeste Shadie
e Welcomed visitors
e Advised members:
o Autumn garden notes available from Henry.
o Q&A will be answered by Guest Speaker, Judy Horton.
o Printing of WFGC Newsletter by Bennett’s. Trial for six months.
Merilyn and Narelle to supervise.
o Advertised March Guest Speaker is unable to attend. Greg Bourke
will speak. A honey and bee specialist will speak later this year.

Secretary — Gai Horrocks
e Advised members:
o GCA BM Zone Friendship Day 13 May. Payment details in Newsletter.
o Katoomba GC Mittagong bus trip. 18 March. WFGC welcome.
o Stephen Vella Wild Meadows Garden Workshops.
o Leura Garden Festival Pre-Festival Tours. Sept 25 — Sept 29.

e Directed members’ attention to Noticeboard and brochures:
o Details of above events and Leuralla Museum and Garden.

Financial Report — Henry Nelson

As per Statement of Accounts: 1 Jan — 31 Jan 2017

Total Funds: $3,029.36 Income: $1,084.03 Expenditure: $329.70
Available Funds: $3,783.69

Moved Acceptance of Financial Report: Henry Nelson. Seconded: Marjorie
Gunasekara.

Welfare: Lea Nelson
e Get Well cards: Janice Light, Barry Butler.
e Thinking of You: Lizzie Bell.

Publicity: Narelle Nolan. No Report.



Library: Carol Conway

Thank you to Barry Butler for doing Excel Shelf List Rollover.
Silent Auction January raised $117 from donated books.

Silent Auction repeated today.

Seven donated books accessioned on Cacti, Succulents, Zygocacti,
Bromeliads and Carnivorous Plants.

DVD The Abbey Gardens at Tresco, Isles of Scilly and library pockets
purchased.

Ten donated books will be accessioned for March meeting.

Membership — Barry Butler. No Report.

Tours and Functions — Lynton Phillips

Collectors’ Plant Fair 8 April, still a couple of vacancies

Thank You to our two January Garden Ramble hosts: Adrienne Brown and
Jenny Priestley.

February Garden Ramble. Sed and Yvonne Mayne’s garden. Map available.
Request for volunteers for Garden Rambles.

Yvonne Mayne described her garden to members. Next door neighbour,
Marjorie G, invited members to wander into her garden.

Q&A. Introduced by Celeste.
Guest Speaker, Judy Horton, answered members’ garden questions.

Morning Tea

Guest Speaker - Celeste Shadie

Judy Horton. Registered horticulturist, media personality and tour guide
specialising in botanical tours.

Meeting Closed: 12:00. Next Meeting: 9 March 2017



